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July 10, l95° 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnut port 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your very fine and detailed reception 
report of WEZN on Sunday, Mqy 25, 1958, from 7:00 until 
7:45 AM. 

The report checks with our log and we are _,leased to confirm 
your reception of our station on your HRO, National receiver. 

Your interest is appreciated. 

Yours truly, 

LWW'1 Lowell W. Williams 


